April 30, 2025

Parks and Recreation Department Town of Alpine Alpine WY 83125

Hi,

It has come to our attention that there is discussion that the basketball hoops in Ferry Peak Park will be taken down because of the Pickle Ball Courts or not being used.

DO NOT DO THIS! As you know, we live right next to the park, and we know that both the pickle ball and basketball hoops are used quite a bit. This spring a lot of people are shooting hoops – have not seen pickleball yet but assume will be soon. Please let the residents share the recreation facilities.

If you have any questions and would like to talk with us, please let us know. Could you please put us on the Parks and Rec email list – email below.

Thank you,

Tim and Cindy Butera

341 E Mill Road

307-654-7472 Tiggerjh80@gmail.com